
Right on Target, sort of……….. 
February 2020 

Shooters, 
  
No real news to report BUT we are just about ready to kick off a new shooting year!!  So a 
couple of reminders. 
  
This coming Saturday, the 7th, is new member range orientation day.  If you know someone 
who would like to join, now is the time.  9:00 AM at the range. 
  
In two weeks, Saturday the 21st, is our first workday.  Quite a bit of clean up to do and target 
work. 
  
Saturday the 28th and Sunday the 29th, we start our high power league and I for one, am not 
ready! 
  
Hope to see everyone at the range! 
  
Hold hard and favor center, 
bill 
www.capitanhipower.com 
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